
 

SJSM C E Primary School 

 

Wednesday 14th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parents’ Evening October 2020 

As you are aware, we cannot admit large groups of people into school at the current time and 

will therefore be offering virtual parents’ evening appointments this term. Your child’s class 

teacher will host each appointment via Microsoft Teams.   

 

The Whole School parent’s evenings, with the exception of Class One, will take place on 

Tuesday 20th October and Wednesday 21st October. 

 

The parent’s evening for Class One (Miss Hall’s class) will take place on  

Wednesday 21st October and Thursday 22nd October. 

 

All that we ask is that you send your preferred email contact to the class teacher using their 

class email address. 

Your child’s teacher will then send you an invite to the meeting which will last ten minutes.  

Please be aware that as meetings will be scheduled precisely, the appointment will finish on 

time.  However, should you have additional concerns or require a longer appointment, these 

can be arranged for a later date.  Please note, teachers will liaise with colleagues to ensure 

there are no time clashes between siblings. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Parents’ Evening, via Microsoft Teams, and thank you 

for your ongoing support and understanding.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

C. L. Garner & L. Camps 

http://www.sjsm.lancs.sch.uk/

